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ART B. POLLACK
214 N. Main Street
Concord, NH 03301

Direct Dial: (603) 545-3630
General: (603) 228-1181

Fax: (603) 22&8396
pollack@gcglaw.com

VIA EMAIL

June 28, 2018

Deborah A. Howland, Executive Director
N.H. Public Utilities Commission ‘ ‘ .

2 1 South fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DW 18-
Pennichuck East Utility, Inc.
Petition for Approval of Special Contract for Woodmont Commons

Dear Director Howland:

This firm represents Pillsbury Realty Development, LLC (“Pillsbury”) the master
developer of the so-called Woodmont Commons Planned Unit Development (“Woodmont
Commons”) in Londonderry, New Hampshire. Woodmont Commons is a development
consisting of approximately 600 acres, and is planned for a mixture of commercial and
residential uses.

Pillsbury supports the request by Pennichuck East Utility, Inc. for PUC approval of a
special contract concerning the provision of water service to Woodmont Commons.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Very truly yours,

c
An B. Pollack, Esq.
Counsel for Pillsbury Realty Development, LLC
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cc: Michael L. Kettenbach
James D’Angelo PE
Marcia A. Brown, Esq.

GALLAGHER, CALLAHAN & GARTRELL, P.C.
www.gcglaw.com


